MRC members from SMK St Anthony on social, educational tour to Kuching
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SARIKEI: Members of the
Malaysian  Red Crescent
(MRC) from SMK St Anthony
recently visited Kuching for a
social service and educational
tour recently.

The objective of the trip
wastowidenmembers’knowledge
of social services through
exposure.

They were taken to Sarawak
Cheshire Home, Sarawak
Society for the Deaf and UCSI
University, said the school’s MRC
advisor Yap Bao Shin.

MRC members with Yap (far right) during
a visit to Sarawak Society For the Deaf
Centre.
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